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3rd November 2020 
 

Dear Parents 

 

New School App Launch 

  

We are delighted to inform you that we are now using the ScholarPack Parents App. 

This app will give you up-to-date information about your child’s attendance and your 

contact details, as well as receiving messages directly from us. 

 
Firstly, you need to download the app onto your phone by searching ‘ScholarPack 
Parents’ in the Google Play Store or Apple App Store. Once downloaded you’ll need 
to enter a linkup code when setting up the ScholarPack Parents’ App, which you 
should have already received. 
 

For more information on how to use and set up the Parents App, you can watch this 

quick set up video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qTSAs3efUak    

Alternatively, please visit: https://scholarpack.com/Parents-App-Support 

for more information. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Donnington Wood Infants & Nursery 
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